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Bond Update: 
 
For the first time since 1967, voters in the Kansas City, Missouri, Public School District approved a 
474 million dollar GO Bond, with 50 million dollars going to nine charter schools!   
 
What does this mean for KCIA?  We will receive just under 7 million dollars to be used specifically for 
capital improvement/renovation projects. 
 
Actions Taken/Next Steps Since the Bond Passed: 

●​ Worked with Leadership team to affirm renovation priorities: 
○​ Expansion with flexible spaces  
○​ Updated/additional staff and student restrooms 
○​ Touch all spaces through paint, carpet, additional storage, etc. 
○​ Rework second floor coaches area (secondary) 
○​ Cafeteria remodel  

●​ Held two meetings with Hollis Miller to discuss design/cost opportunities as well as affirming 
the KCPS approval and cash distribution process. 

●​ Bond Kick Off meeting with KCPS and 9 charter representatives to review bond approval 
process. 

 
Future Next Steps: 

●​ Organizational meeting with charter schools to coordinate funding distribution. 
●​ Presentation to the board of exact plan structure for BOD approval. 
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